
Judy Bowes <birdphilic@gmail.com>

Approval Requested: Bird Building Collision Study (CSF)

Debbie Carnes <drae@uw.edu> Wed, Apr 20, 2022 at 12:54 PM
To: Judy Bowes <jbowes2@uw.edu>

Hi Judy,

Thank you for your email.  I just heard a podcast about bird collisions with buildings so this is good timing.  I am very
supportive of your work.  Let me discuss it with my Chair, who I expect to also be supportive, and get back to you
sometime next week.

Debbie

********************************
Debbie Carnes (she/her)
Administrator
Chemical Engineering

Work location & schedule:
Benson Hall 101A - MTWF 8-2:30
Home - MTWF 3:30-5:30 and Th 8-5:30


Phone 206-685-8364

Zoom meetings by appointment only
(https://washington.zoom.us/j/2066858364)
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